
HOLIDAY NOTICE AL BARRAK JAPAN 

Dear All Concerned Respective People 

 

Thank you for your kind support. 

We would like to inform you about our holiday. 

 

 

** Holiday Notice **  

1) Our office will be closed on TUESDAY/29th/APRIL 2025 due to NATIONAL HOLIDAY in Japan. 

We will resume on WEDNESDAY/30th/APRIL 2025. 

 

2) Our office will be closed from MONDAY/5th/MAY 2025 to TUESDAY/6th/MAY 2025 due to 

NATIONAL HOLIDAY in Japan. 

We will resume on WEDNESDAY/7th/MAY 2025. 

 

 

Thanks & Best Regards, 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KANAKO OZONO 

 

SALES DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT  

QUOTATION SECTION & CUSTOMER SERVICE 

 

AL BARRAK SHIPPING AGENCIES JAPAN 

 

2F GIN-ICHI PARK BUILDING, 

1-24-1 GINZA CHUO-KU, 

TOKYO 104-0061 JAPAN 

Tel: +81-3-6228-6529 

Fax: +81-3-6228-6629 

Email:ozono@albarrak.co.jp 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


